
Disposal/Sale of Old Household Items

The Consulate General of Pakistan, Toronto is disposing/selling various used household items. 
Interested parties can request for complete list of items from the Consulate General personally 
or through the following email address: 

www.pakconsulate@pakmission.ca 

The last date is 12th March 2022. 


